
                                             
 

Save the Date! 
The Center for the Study of Aphasia Recovery (C-STAR) 

at the University of South Carolina Aphasia Laboratory 
is pleased to invite you to attend the following aphasia community event: 

 

Living Well with Aphasia 
 

Date/Time: April 20th, 2018, 10:00 AM – 1:00 PM 
 

Location: Seawell’s, 1125 Rosewood Drive, Columbia, SC 29201  
(across from the fairgrounds) 

 
Presenter: Dr. Audrey Holland, Speech-Language Pathologist/Professor 

After the presentation by Dr. Holland, we will have refreshments and  
an Aphasia Panel Discussion.   

 
Presenter:  

 

Audrey L. Holland, Ph.D., CCC-SLP, BC-ANCDS, has had a long career as a 
researcher, teacher and clinician in Speech-Language Pathology. Retired from 
the University of Arizona, she currently writes and consults in the general area of 
Aphasia. She serves as a consultant to AphasiaBank, as well as to the C-STAR 
program. She a recipient of the Honors of the American Speech, Language, & 
Hearing Association and has published over 145 research articles, book 
chapters, and reviews, in addition to editing three books.  

	

This event is free for people with aphasia and their families/friends but you must register in 
advance.  Funding for this event is provided by a National Institute on Deafness and Other 
Communication Disorders Grant grant #DC014664 (PI: Julius Fridriksson). 

 
Please RSPV by April 6th to Hanh Adkins at: contact@uscaphasialab.com or  

803-777- 4918 


